
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Lynn Stockman' <lynn@nccoa.org>

Date: 12/27/2012 4:17:52 PM
Subject: RE: retreat

Lynn,

I think two hours should be plenty to talk about the changes. This should allow time for questions and comments about the changes or 
any other subject. Scheduling your agenda is more of a concern. I will leave when we finish, whatever time that turns out to be.

Tony

From: Lynn Stockman [mailto:lynn@nccoa.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2012 11:26 AM 
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: retreat

Tony

We plan to start at 1:00 p.m and end around 5:p.m. unless you need longer on that day. It is at Charleston Harbor 
resort. The same place as last year the address is 20 Patriots Point, Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464. Look forward to seeing 
you. Hope you had a Merry Christmas and Have a Happy New Year.

Thanks
Lynn Stockman, Executive Director 
Newberry County Council on Aging 
1300 Hunt Street
Newberry, SC 29108

803-276-8266
lynn@nccoa.org

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2012 10:37 AM
To: 'Lynn Stockman'
Subject: RE: retreat

Lynn,

Wednesday afternoon would work best. What time and how much time are you considering?

Thanks.

Tony

From: Lynn Stockman [mailto:lynn@nccoa.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2012 9:49 AM 
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: retreat

Dear Tony,
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The South Carolina Association of Council on Aging Directors is planning a retreat again this year at Charleston Harbor 
on January 9-11, 2013. Since The Lt. Governors office on Aging is planning some changes for the upcoming year, 
could someone from the Lt. Governor's Office on Aging attend to update the Council on Aging Directors about these 
changes. We are discussing Strategic Planning with a focus on long-term sustainabliiity on Thursday, January 10, 
2013. We have time available on Wednesday afternoon, Jan. 9 or Friday morning, January 11, 2013.

We would hope someone could attend.

Thanks

Lynn Stockman, Executive Director 
Newberry County Council on Aging 
1300 Hunt Street
Newberry, SC 29108

803-276-8266
lynn@nccoa.org
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